
 
 

 
 

 
*** TRAFFIC ADVISORY *** 

 
PAVING TO OCCUR ON I-485 INNER RAMP TO I-77 NORTHBOUND THIS WEEKEND 

 
Charlotte, N.C. (November 15, 2019) – Expect intermittent closures of the on ramp from I-485 to I-77 
Northbound on Saturday, November 16 during the daytime as crews will be paving in this location. The right 
general purpose lane between WT Harris Boulevard and I-485 will be closed during this time.  
 
To receive traffic advisory information and the latest information on the project, we encourage people to sign 
up for our e-newsletters: https://www.i77express.com/about-us/contact-us/. You can also follow us on social 
media at:  
 
I-77 Mobility Partners on Facebook I-77 Express 

I-77 Mobility Partners on Twitter @I77Express 
 

I-77 Express runs adjacent to the existing general purpose lanes. The number of general purpose lanes remains 
the same as today. Drivers have the choice of using the express lanes to avoid travel delays, the general 
purpose lanes or a combination of both. 
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